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MORTGAGEE LETTER 2003-11

TO:  ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES

SUBJECT:  Single Family Loan Production – Renumbered Form NPCA-99a, 

        Subterranean Termite Soil Treatment Builder’s Guarantee and

        Form NPCA-99b, New Construction Subterranean Termite Soil 

        Treatment Record


The purpose of this Mortgagee Letter is to announce administrative changes to forms NPCA-99a and NPCA-99b.  The Department of Housing and Urban Development has renumbered these forms HUD-NPCA-99-A and HUD-NPCA-99-B (dated 04/2003), respectively.  


Other than an Office of Management and Budget approval number and a paragraph at the top of the form explaining the need for the forms, forms HUD-NPCA-99-A and HUD-NPCA-99-B are identical to forms NPCA-99a and NPCA-99b.  These modifications have been made pursuant to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, 5 CFR Part 1320.  HUD will continue to accept forms NPCA-99a and NPCA-99b with no time limitation.


Questions concerning this Mortgagee Letter should be addressed to the Homeownership Centers in Atlanta (1-888-696-4687), Denver (1-800-543-9378), Philadelphia (1-800-440-8647), or Santa Ana (1-888-827-5605).







Sincerely,







John C. Weicher 







Assistant Secretary for Housing-







    Federal Housing Commissioner 
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